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Following in the footsteps of Jesus, we learn, love and laugh 
together

Class 2

Welcome back. It has been great
to welcome the children back into
class 2. Everyone has had an
opportunity to explain all of the
great things that they got up to
during the Easter break.

Back in school it has been great to
see the progress of our planting
that we did before half term. We
planted cress and peas. We have
planted seeds in various places in
the classroom and are
investigating what location will
help the seeds to grow. Will it be
on the window sill. in the
cupboard or next to the water
bottles?

Reception

We are so excited to be starting the
Summer Term and have been making
the most of the beautiful weather by
being outside and enjoying the
outdoor provision. We have been
looking for all the different signs of
spring and can't wait to learn even
more in our final term in Reception.

Class 1

It is wonderful to be back together
after our Easter break. Everyone has
come back feeling refreshed and
ready to learn even more in Summer
Term. We have already started our
new English text and can't wait to
read what happens in the story.

Class 3

We are very happy to be back in in
Class 3. We have jumped straight
into our new adventure story
Journey by Aaron Becker and have
made our predictions about the
story based on clues.

In Maths, we are close to
completing our topic on length and
perimeter, ready for fractions!

In Religion we have reflected on the
importance of Holy Week. We’re
looking forward all our new topics
this term. Great start, Class 3!

Class 4

Year 4 have settled back into school
well and have been showing Mrs
Jevons all of the things we know how
to do. We have been learning about
how environmental changes affect
living creatures and their homes and
we have been writing a news report
about why the Roman's were so
successful. We have also enjoyed
practicing ball skills and playing
games. We are very excited about our
residential next week.

Class 5

Class 5 have shot up over Easter and
are now almost as tall as Mr Sutton!
They have settled in very well to the
new Summer term. The children have
been working hard in all areas, and
have enjoyed starting our Geography
topic - deserts. The children started
very strongly in English and have
already produced some great writing,
keep it up Class 5!
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Class 6

Class 6 have made a fantastic start
to the Summer term. We have been
working incredibly hard this week,
particularly in Maths and English.

We have started writing our Hot
Task - a speech to campaign for the
reduction in plastics. It has been
great to be able to write from our
own point of view about how
plastic is ruling our planet!

In Maths, we have been learning all
about algebra - it has been tricky at
times, but everyone has enjoyed
the challenge!

In Thursday's PE lesson, we had so
much fun outside practising our
tennis skills.
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